
From: Stephen Bailey <stephenbaileynh@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, September 27, 2020 7:06 PM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Rate increase by liberty utility 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

Sirs you are there to stand up for the people of this state.  Deny the increase,  when I buy gas at 

Cumberland farms get pump price with NO add one when heating oil is sold the price is straight 

forward NO add-on. Why should liberty be able to add other costs when it gets to the 

consumer,  and those costs are not easy to calculate.  They should have one set price that all can 

understand.    

                                     Stephen Bailey 

                                     144 Winnipesaukee St  

                                      Franklin NH 
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